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Welcome to the third newsletter of the project ProNetworks. 

We would be delighted if you would send this newsletter to interested colleagues in the 

education and career counselling services! 

 

Best regards, 

Your ProNetworks team 

 

Instruments available in six languages: 
The project website and the online tool have been translated and are now available in the 

following languages: German, English, French, Polish, Spanish, Czech 

 

Thank you for your feedback. We were able to improve the tool again in the following points 

- Personalized training proposals are provided with links to further information 

- Integration of a graphical progress bar to better estimate the remaining processing 

time 

- Improved information text 
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Your benefits - compactly summarized 
Website: 

Online tool: The online tool is directly accessible from the project website 

http://www.university-dropout.com/index.html  

 

Guidelines: The Guidelines provide you with the opportunity to understand the content 

development of the online tool as well as its classification into a consulting process. In 

addition, a transnational report provides insights into initiatives and networks in the partner 

countries. 

Guidelines and a transnational report are available for download at http://www.university-

dropout.com/en_network.html  

 

International network: 

We would like to invite you to exchange on an international level. For this purpose, you can 

request a list of over 90 network contacts at http://www.university-dropout.com/network.html.  

If you would like to be part of the network, please send an email to: info@university-

dropout.com  

 

Documentation of the closing event 

The final event of the project took place on Jun 23rd 2017 in Berlin. The event was entitled 

„Bridges to permeability – from Higher Education (HE) to Vocational Education and Training 

(VET)“. Objectives of the event were to present instruments of time recognition and crediting in 

the IT area.  

The documentation materials can be downloaded at http://bruecken-bauen.f-bb.de.  

 

The Website remains online 

All project results will remain available even after the end of the project period, and we would 

be delighted if you used the tool in your consulting process and passed it on to your clients. The 

ProNetworks project will end on 31 August 2017. We would like to thank you for helping us to 

improve the project results continuously to meet the needs of the target group. 

 

If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter, please write a short message to: 

lorenz.holthusen@f-bb.de  

http://www.university-dropout.com/index.html
http://www.university-dropout.com/en_network.html
http://www.university-dropout.com/en_network.html
http://www.university-dropout.com/network.html
mailto:info@university-dropout.com
mailto:info@university-dropout.com
http://bruecken-bauen.f-bb.de/
mailto:lorenz.holthusen@f-bb.de

